Concurrence from Electrical Engineering and Civil Engineering assumed 9/30/2008.

From: Ed McCaul [mailto:Ed_McCaul@engadmin.ohio-state.edu] 
Sent: Friday, September 26, 2008 2:56 PM
To: Sophia Lee
Subject: RE: concurrence request for Design 571 and 573 course proposals
Sophia, Looks like Electrical and Civil have not responded.  Please give them until the end of September and then go ahead with it.
 
Ed
From: Sophia Lee [mailto:lee.1307@osu.edu] 
Sent: Monday, September 08, 2008 4:45 PM
To: mccaul.1@osu.edu
Subject: concurrence request for Design 571 and 573 course proposals
Greetings,
The Industrial, Interior and Visual Communications Design 571 and 573 course proposals are being vetted through the ASC curricular process. The course proposal can be found at http://artsandsciences.osu.edu/currofc/tracking.cfm?TrackingID=1390 and http://artsandsciences.osu.edu/currofc/tracking.cfm?TrackingID=1391.
I am writing to seek concurrence and appropriate comments from your department. Spaces are provided on the attached form for you to sign off, but we are glad to receive any response (including e-mails) so long as it is sanctioned by the department.

The course is now going to committee for approval.  In order for your concurrence and feedback to be included in the process, these concurrences need to be received by the ASC Curriculum and Assessment Office as soon as possible but no later than September 22, 2008.
Please inform me if:
- your department requires additional time to review the concurrence requests
- you do not feel this concurrence is relevant to your department.

Thank you!

Sophia
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